
ATTORNEY AT LAW 
223 M&Str& Phonec (859) 525-6161 
P.O. BOY.6205 F W  (859) 525-6194 
&w, KY 41022-6205 July 1,2010 

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 61 5 
Frankfort. KY 40602 

Re: AaDlicafion of Boone County Fiscal Coorf. et al. 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Case No. 2010-00065 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Pursuant to the Public Service Commission's order entered May 1 1, 201 0, in the 
case set forth above, the Boone County Water District is notifying the Commission of the 
execution of the purchase and lease agreement between the Boone County Fiscal 
Court and the Boone County Water District on June 22,2010. 

As further directed by the Commission's order of May 11,2010, the Boone County 
Water District is enclosing revised tariff sheets reflecting the addition of the monthly 
surcharge assessed to the County's current customers and descriptions and maps of 
the areas comprised by SubDistrict A and SubDistrict B. Please note that the water rates 
set forth in the tariff are rates adopted by the Boone County Water District pursuant to a 
purchased water adjustment but not approved by the Public Service Commission. 

Very tply yours, 

DAVID A. KOENIG 
DAK:as 
enclosures 


